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31 May 2022

Response - Official Information Request

| refer to your request for information received on 05/05/2022. Your request has been considered under the
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and | provide the following
information.

Thanks for reply where HDC declares that zero funding has come from Horowhenua District Council rates as
payment for the new signage and the tar sealing of entry ways with approx. a week of traffic control (at least
on SH 1). Yet as you can see, LTSA suggest local councils are aware and involved.

What is the truth?

As per the email response from the Roading Operations Team Leader, dated 10 March 2022, the new signage
and the sealing of the Marae entrance ways across the district was not funded by Horowhenua District Council
(HDC). HDC does not hold any information relating to the funding for these works.

The installation of the new signs and sealing of the Marae entrance ways was undertaken by Waka Kotahi New
Zealand Transport Agency (WKNZTA). HDC has been involved in the review of the designs, and HDC as the local
authority, provided WKNZTA with the approval to proceed with the works on local roads.

Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject that has
been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally publish personal information about you,
or information that identifies you. We will publish the LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request
on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased.

If you have any queries regarding this information, please contact the LGOIMA Officer on 06 366 0999 or email
- LGOIMAOfficer@horowhenua.govt.nz

Yours sincerely,

HSlite

Lisa Slade
Executive Sponsor - LGOIMA

06366 0999 @) 06 366 0983 ) Private Bag 4002, Levin 5540 (E) 126 Oxford St, Levin 5510

www.horowhenua.govt.nz @ enquiries@horowhenua.govt.nz





